
From: Donna Denton

To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: Permit 47952

Date: Friday, September 15, 2023 12:08:09 PM

We need to cancel permit 47952 for Larry & Deanna Law. Customer has cancelled
the job. Let me know if anything else is needed. 

Thank You,
Donna Denton
386-344-6323

Holly Electric Inc
EC13005429
386-755-5944

mailto:hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com
mailto:bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com

